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	Nursery

	This week we have been continuing our topic of people who help us,and have focused on people who help us in school. The children have enjoyed visits from some members of the school staff who have been telling them how they help with the smooth running of the school. The children have also been painting self portraits by looking at their reflection and painting what they see.

	Reception

	
	This week the children have revisited their maths skills. They have all been working hard to add and subtract using a range of strategies including practically, mark making and using a number line counting on or back to find the answer. The children have been counting in 2s, 5s and 10s and practised recognising and ordering numbers. They have been identifying 2D and 3D shapes and discussing their properties. Please encourage your child to discuss with you what they have learnt.

	Year 1

	1
	This week, we have been busy doing lots of Numeracy and Reading assessments. The children have been showing off their maths and reading skills. To finish off our Literacy topic, based on the story of Katie Morag, we have planned and written our very own postcard. The children have learnt what features there are on a postcard and comparing it to a letter. In Outdoor Education this week, the children really enjoyed designing their own minibeasts. Next time, they will be making their own minibeasts using salt dough. We have planned a Science investigation to test which material will be the best to use for a raincoat. We have learnt how to make it a fair test. After half term, we will be conducting our experiment. 1B have now started their weekly drumming lessons and 1I will start theirs during next half term. 1H have completed learning their dance in PE and have recorded it ready to show in assembly. Miss Harding is very proud of their hard work. After half term the children will be having their Phonics test. Please practise reading and using their sounds over half term! Half a wonderful and safe holiday!  



	Year 2

	2A
	This week we have been looking at Fairy Tales again and looking to rewrite one using the vocabulary and other literacy skills we have learned over the year, such as conjunctions and different sentence types. In Maths, we have started our investigation of time and clocks. This has proven rather difficult for some, but we're all eager to learn especially as we understand that time is so important to our lives. In art, we have been looking at creating a space picture by colouring in a sheet of paper in different colours, painting it black and then scratching out a 'space design' like planets or comets. It's still very busy here in Year 2!

	2D
	It has been a very busy last week of half-term in Year Two. In Literacy, we have been rewriting the story of Little Red Riding Hood, thinking about all of the skills that we have learned this year and comparing them to the Traditional Tales we wrote at the beginning of the year. We have learned so much this year and our writing has improved so much! In Maths, we have been learning about time. It's hard to tell the time, but we are beginning to get the hang of it! Happy holidays!

	2K
	The children have worked so hard this week! They have re-written the story of Little Red Riding Hood and they have produced some fabulous work. In Numeracy we have been learning all about time. The children have been working hard to understand clocks and the time. Well done. In Science the children looked at how plants grow and we will be growing our own plants after the holidays. I hope you all have a good break.  

	
	



	Year 3

	3G
	In Numeracy this week we have been continuing our measurement unit with a focus on length, weight and capacity. The children have enjoyed finding out the weights and capacity of different objects in our classroom. In Literacy, we have completed our unit on narrative poems. The children have produced some fantastic poems, writing from the perspective of a worker in Ancient Egypt who helped build the pyramids. Hope you all have a wonderful break and come back feeling relaxed and ready for lots of learning!

	3O
	This week in literacy we have been writing narrative poems linked to Ancient Egypt. We have included descriptive vocabulary, rhyming couplets and similes. In numeracy we have been measuring with various equipment including trundle wheels. We measured the length and width of the pitch and we also found out how far some of us can jump. We hope everyone has a great half term.

	3R
	This week in 3R we have been working hard on our handwriting to make sure we are ready for our pen licenses in Year 4! We have been planning our next investigation in science in which we will test which magnet is the strongest and in IPC we have been learning more about jobs in Ancient Egypt. In PE we had our end of half term endball competition and it was great fun!

	Year 4
4A

4G
4P
In 4A this week we have continued to write a draft of our balanced argument based on whether or not Beowulf should go into battle with Grendel. In Numeracy, we have looked at solving problems as well as coordinates. In Outdoor Education, the children have designed and started to create their own musical instrument. 

In 4P this week, we have tested out circuits and looked at what affects the brightness of a bulb. In PE, we have continued to look at our mini-Olympians topic which the children are really enjoying. In Numeracy, we have started to look at coordinates on a quadrant. 

In IPC this week, we have compared Anglo-Saxon kings and the children have created their own discussion text, for and against, as to who was the most successful king. In Literacy, the children have drafted and edited their balanced arguments based on Beowulf, using a range of comparative and contrastive adverbials.


	Year 5

	5B
	5C have had a fantastic week this week. In Literacy, we have been discussing how authors use language for different intentions. In Numeracy, we have been looking at how to tell the time in a variety of ways.  In ICT, we have been finishing our presentations on what we have learnt about The British Empire so far. Keep up the hard work, 5C! 

	5C
	This week in 5B, we have all been working incredibly hard. In Numeracy, we have been learning about how to manage our time effectively and really enjoyed our maths trail. In Literacy, we have been thinking about how language can be used to change the mood or tone of a text. In IPC, we have been designing our own block prints and developing our knowledge of colour. Well done, 5B! 

	5J
	What an incredibly busy week for 5J! In Literacy, we have been looking at performance poetry and speaking aloud to an audience. In Numeracy, we have been learning to calculate time intervals in order to manage our time more effectively. In Science, we have been looking at the life cycles of living things with metamorphosis. Keep up the hard work, 5J! 

	Year 6

	6S
	This week, we have planned, written and edited our narratives based loosely on the story 'The Girl and the Fox'. It has been our last chance to showcase our progress and ability within writing and children have included advanced writing techniques such as: passive voice and pathetic fallacy.

	6T
	This week, the children have worked incredibly hard on their writing assessments. They have written a full narrative in an exciting setting and a shorter extract based on the novel 'War Horse'. It has been a really busy half term. Well done for all of your hard work!

	6N
	This week, the children have completed their writing assessments. They have written an extract from the popular book 'War Horse' and a full narrative using a short film as inspiration. They have worked incredibly hard over the last few weeks and deserve a well earned break this half term.
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DORRINGTON ACADEMY


Head Teacher; Miss L Barratt


www.dorringtonprimary.co.uk 	Tel: 0121 464 5330 


Fax: 0121 464 7904





DORRINGTON NEWS: 26TH May 2017





Parking





Please park thoughtfully and avoid blocking drives and      mounting kerbs. Thank you.
























































DORRINGTON DIARY - Dates for your Diary





                  Friday 26th May – School closes for half term.


                       Monday 5th June – School Opens.


             Thursday 8th June – School closed for voting.


          Friday 16th June – KS2 Sports Day Alexander Stadium.


    Thursday 22nd and Friday 23rd June – Teacher Training Days.


     Monday 24th and Tuesday 25th July – Teacher Training Days.





                                            


                                           Lost Property


We have a large amount of lost property, the majority of which is not named. If you have lost anything, please come in and have a look. Remember to name all of your child’s belongings. Thank you.





















































Unicef Article: 28


ATTENDANCE & PUNCTUALITY FOR WEEK ENDING 19th March 2017


          This week the top classes for Attendance and Punctuality were as follows:


Attendance�
�
�
�
�
�
�
KS1�
2A�
   100.00%�
KS2�
3O/6S�
100.00%�
�
REC�
RJ�
    99.00%�
Year 3�
30�
100.00%�
�
Year 1�
1H�
    97.67%�
Year 4�
4A�
98.67%�
�
Year 2�
2A�
   100.00%�
Year 5�
5B�
97.33%�
�
�
�
�
Year 6�
6S�
100.00%�
�
Punctuality�
�
�
�
�
�
�
KS1 Winners�
RJ/1I/2A/2D�
1 LATE�
KS2 Winners�
3O/5B�
0 LATES�
�
KS1 Most Lates�
1B/2K�
4 LATES�
KS2 Most Lates�
5C/6N�
7 LATES�
�
�
�
�
�
�
�
�






�
�
�
�









YEAR GROUP NEWS





Unicef Articles: 12, 28, 29, 31








YEAR GROUP NEWS





Unicef Articles: 3, 18
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MESSAGE TO ALL PARENTS





If you would like your child to walk home on their own, please ensure that you put it in writing and hand to the School Office.





If you change your Telephone Numbers or any other details please remember to let the school office know.





V-tech watches and Fidget Spinners are prohibited in school and will be confiscated.





DINNER MONEY


Please remember to pay dinner money on time. This should be on Monday morning and the payment should be for that week. Thank you for your cooperation.





BREAKFAST CLUB


�Reminder to parents, Breakfast Club finishes at 8:50am. Can we remind all parents that Breakfast Club opens in the hall from 8.30am. Please do not bring your child to school before this time. The club is for children to purchase and eat breakfast. We cannot supervise children in the club who are not eating.�Thank you.





NURSERY PLACES 2017





If your child was born between 01 September 2013 and 31 August 2014, Nursery places are available for September 2017. Please contact the school office.











“Together we are stronger"








